
 

 
 

Thursday, March 12, 2020 
 
  

 
Dear Valued Agent \ Client 

 

Re: General rate increase 

 

In view of the Hugh demand on all flights to and from TLV, and in order to enable an 

increase capacity and continuity of the TLV market, we are obliged to increase all long 

terms agreements. 

 

This increase will be valid for 30 days period and as of Tuesday March 17th till 

Wednesday April 15th, and will be apply on all cargo to and from TLV. 

 

Relevant date will be as always flight date: 

  

 Export from TLV to Europe - $ 0.40 p/kg 

 Import from Europe to TLV - € 0.35 p/kg or equivalent in local currency (for the 

Scandinavian and United Kingdom markets). 

 Export from USA to TLV - $ 0.80 p/kg   

 

Thank you for your understanding, 

CAL commercial department 

 

 
 


